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No. BPUT /23697/17
Date: 29.10.2017
MOST URGENT
NOTICE

WRONG REGISTRATION OF SUBJECTS FOR ODD SEMESTER EXAMINATION (REGULAR |
BACK): 2017-18

It has come to the notice of the University that some Colleges have registered wrong
subject (s) against students in the College log-in-id at the time of registration for the Odd
Semester Examination (Regular / Back): 2017-18 schedule to commence from 30.10.2017. As a
result, a student without having any mistake shall suffer irreparably. The University on the basis
of registration of students has supplied Pre-Printed Answer Booklet with all details in advance
to the College.

Keeping in view the interest and career of student at large, the University intend to
regularize the same on receipt of a letter from the Principal containing the following;

1) The student details, College, Centre, Registration Number, Roll Number, Semester,
Branch, Subject Name, and Subject Code in Excel Sheet

2) An undertaking by the Principal that the College shall deposit student wise fine as to
be decided and communicated by the University.

3) Declaration to the effect that no wrong data or data of un-registered students have
been sent to the University.

On, receipt of the same, the University shall electronically de-register, regularize and
accordingly shall enable the College to download Admit Card (s) of such Students after 12.00
Mid Night 29.10.2017. Thereafter, the Centre Superintendent shall allow these students to appear
at their respective subject (s) in the Un-Coded Answer Booklet and enter their Un-Coded Data in
the www.bputodisha.in in Un-Coded Section Module and also provide a separate Sealed Excel
Sheet in the Packet to the University.

Hence, all the Principal (s) / Director (s) / Centre Superintendents of Examination
Centres are hereby requested to take utmost care, and update the University in mail id:
dir.exam@bput.ac.in and e-examinationbput@gmail.com on or before 29.10.2017 5.00 PM. The
Principal / Centre Superintendent after despatching the scanned copy of the latter in the former
mail ids, shall send one SMS Help Line Number: 0-9439069267and may later call after 8.00 PM.

All Students are requested not to call or send a SMS to this number. QIJJ 0.\’71
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Examination
Memo No 23698 / 2017 Date 29.10.2017
Copy to: All Principal / Director (s) / Centre Superintendent /| OSD to Hon’ble Vice

Chancellor | Registrar | Finance Officer / Dy. Director Examination (s) / e-
Examination Cell / Information Officer and Notice Board for information and

necessary action / record. \(?j
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